

THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

JUNE 1990

GCSANC ELECTS 1990-91 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS

JOSEPH A. RODRIGUEZ, CGCS, of the Rossmoor Golf Course, Walnut Creek, was elected President of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California (GCSANC) at the Association's Annual Meeting held at Del Monte Golf Course, Monterey. Rodriguez will succeed Gilbert (Pete) Bibber, Del Monte Golf Course, who as immediate past president will continue to serve for another year on the board.

Michael Garvale, CGCS, Palo Alto Hills Country Club, Palo Alto, was elected to the office of Vice President. and Rodney Kilcoyne, Diablo Creek Golf Course, Corord, was elected as Secretary/Treasurer.

Also elected to the Board of Directors were Jean LaDuc, Vets' Golf Course, Palo Alto and Brian Bagley, The Villages Golf and Country Club, San Jose.

Peter J. Galea, CGCS, Crystal Springs Golf Course, Burlingame, and Steve Good, Napa Municipal Golf Course, Napa, will continue to serve one more year as members of the Board.



Board of Directors

Back Row L-R Kilcoyne, Garuale, Bibber, Bagley
Front Row L-R Good, Rodriguez, LaDuc, Galea

NEW MEMBERSHIP IN GCSANC FOR JUNE

Please join us in welcoming to our Association the following new members.

Class A

Daniel Miller Half Moon Bay Golf Links

Associate

Robert Manzoni Indian Valley G.C Larry "Ron" Paris Phoenix Lake GC Robert Wiggin Meadowood Resort Hotel Affiliate

Stanley Dupree James Duhig William Hagan Resort Managment Systems Contra Costa Landscaping Agricultural Mgmt . Systems

Passed Clsass B Exam

Dave Davies

Dry Creek GC, Galt

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

- CGCSA Annual meeting . . .
- Supt./Pro. Tourney Entry . . .
- Annual Award Winners . . .